
Costumes that are not allowed: 

* costumes that depict gangs or horror characters; 

* weapons of any kind; 

* gore or blood; 

* costumes that demean race, religion, nationality, handicapped condition, or gender; 

* costumes with obstructive masks; 

* face paint; 

* overly sexy costumes; 

* costumes with clothing that impedes a normal walking stride (robes for example); 

* anything with a hood; 

* no sparkles; 

* No Joker costumes; 

* No political messages should be transferred through your costume 

All costumes must be deemed appropriate by administration.  If a costume is deemed 
inappropriate for school, parents will be asked to bring their regular school uniform, so it 
would be a good idea to bring extra clothes just in case.  If a student is not dressed for 
Halloween, they should wear their regular school uniform. 

 


